
Town of LaGrange Special Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, 13 March 2024 

Dogwood Road Special Meeting 

 
 
A meeting was held on Wednesday, 13 March 2024 on Dogwood Road at 
5pm.  Those present were Brendan Smith, Kyle Gibbons, Loren Schleusener, 
Cody Schaub, Bill Hatch, and Nick Hoffman.  The purpose of the meeting 
was to discuss the options for modestly straightening the double 90 degree 
portion of the road near Watermill Pond.   
 
Bill Hatch gave an overview of their projected activities in the area and 
indicated they were open to a discussion with the Town regarding a land 
swap or outright acquisition with his main concern being that the potential 
new road wouldn’t interfere with the logical layout of future cranberry 
beds.  He also indicated they planned on significant logging operations on 
their portions of Dogwood with an emphasis on cutting the right of way 
back to allow for more sun on the road.   
 
Further discussion centered on the temporary driveways that have been put 
in place along Dogwood and the Town’s interest in ensuring the ditches 
remain as clear as possible.  Damage to the roadway was also discussed 
with a plan to meet once all major construction operations in the area are 
complete to address repair of that damage.    
   
 

 
 

  


